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SERVING  THOSE  WHO SERVE 

FOLLOW  YOUR  DREAM 

Sharing with Duncan 

Our district has become very active as this new year begins. We have completed seven months of 
Lionism, as well as all zone chairs completing their first two rounds of zone meetings. I ask every 
club in the district to be active and attend a zone meeting to help your club and the district to have 
a banner year in 2013-2014. 

Our mid-winter òCatch the Spiritó conference was very successful and well attended. Many Lions 
took service project information home to share.  Thanks to the Livingston Lions Club for hosting 
and making this event very successful.  

In January, we also completed our first Opportunities for Youth Contests in four years. S1 will be 
sending two contestants to the MD-2 state contest on February 1st. Thanks to the Jasper Noon Li-
ons Club for hosting the youth contests and also supplying the judges. Also thanks go to Lion Deb-
bie King, our district chair for O. for Y. for her organization and completing these contests for the 
youth of our district. 

The vice governors and myself have just returned from the 3rd Council of Governors meetings in 
Kerrville this past weekend. S1 had a large group of Lions in attendance. 

In February, the vice governors and myself will be visiting clubs and preparing to start two new 
Lions Clubs in the Lufkin area. We need help in this process. If you are able and willing to help, 
contact myself, one of the vice governors, or PDG Fred Renkema, our GMT team leader in the 
district.  We are all prepared to help make District 2-S1 and your club to be successful this Lions 
year. I encourage any club that has the desire to make your club a stronger club, try the Club Ex-
cellence Process program. I assure you your club will benefit. 

Annette and I look forward to visiting more Lions Clubs in the coming months, meeting more Li-
ons and working with your club to help you complete your 2013-2014 goals. 

SAVE THIS DATE; April 11, 12, 2014. The DISTRICT CONVENTION will be held in San 
Augustine, TX. We have a great program planned around a Hawaiian Luau theme. Plan on having a 
lot of fun and receiving informational material with fellow Lions. Convention Registration Forms 
are online in the district Newsletter and on the district web site. Dist. Secretary PDG Randall 
Morris or myself can mail you a registration form on request. 

Remember, because you are a Lion, someone in your community could receive a cornea trans-
plant. 

Yours in Lionism, District Governor Waldo Dalchau, Thank you for the opportunity to SERVE. 
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A close-knit town of 1,500, Colebrook in Connecticut has a low crime rate, highly ranked public schools and a Lions 

club that dreams of more members and more service. Members recently met at a YMCA camp to plot their future. 

They tossed around a lot of good ideas. òWhat motivates people to serve is their kids,ó Ray Winn, a Lion 

for 27 years, told the Register Citizen. Brad Bremer insisted that the club should capitalize on the òbrand recog-

nitionó of Lions. Shari Gray argued that the public needs to see the club as òa well-oiled machine.ó By the end of the 

day the members established new committees for membership, communications and agenda and left with a renewed 

purpose to grow the club. 

Lions, what is your dream for your club? What programs and projects will attract members of all ages and both 

sexes? 

April is Family and Friends Month for Lions. Invite family and friends to learn, serve and celebrate with your club. 
Organize a service project such as a tree planting or book drive, host an open house or throw a picnic. Be part of 
the Lions World Lunch Relay on April 4. Schedule a lunch that day as a way to connect your family and friends 
with family and friends of Lions worldwide. Register your event with Lions Clubs International and enter Lunch Re-
lay contests for the most participants, best theme and biggest food drive. 

Volunteering together as a family is tremendously rewarding. Studies show that it passes on family values 

to children, helps children pick a path in life, develops new skills for both children and adults and increases interper-

sonal communication and the problem-solving abilities of family members. Remember that family members can re-

ceive a special dues discount when joining the same club. 

Throughout the year, clubs need to improve the club experience to attract and retain members. Our own research 

has shown that Lions remain Lions because they enjoy the experience. They like the service the club does and feel 

comfortable within the club. 

Donõt wait. Dream a membership goal and devise an action plan that works for your club. The roar 

you hear will be your clubõs. 

 

Barry J. Palmer 

Your Lions Clubs International President 

THE FAMILY  THAT VOLUNTEERS TOGETHER é 

http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/about-lions/our-leadership/meet-the-leaders/presidents-message-print.php
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/about-lions/our-leadership/meet-the-leaders/presidents-message-print.php
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Thoughts From Our 

1st V.D.G. Jack Sedtal 

Fellow Lions!   Mid Winter Conference was great.  Our District Governor, PDG Waldo Dal-
chau has brought some new ideas to the table.  He promises the District Convention will be 
different and also better.  Looking forward to seeing you in San Augustine in April.  Make 
plans on being there to support your Governor and your District. 

 

At Mid-Winter we also discussed Service Projects.  All Lions there seemed eager to learn and 
expand on what we as Lions need to do.  Lets not forget this is the reason we are Lions.  We 
also don't want to forget about our charities that we support:  Texas Lions Camp, Leader Dog 
for the Blind, LCIF, Texas Lions Foundation, Lions Eye Bank, Texas Lions Eyeglass Recy-
cling and Sight Conservation Vision Screening.  Lets get out there and make a difference. 

 

 I would like to congratulate Chloe Cook, who took 1st place in the District and 2nd place in 
the State for the peace poster contest.  Chloe was sponsored by the Nacogdoches Breakfast 
Lions Club. 

 

Together We Serve, 

 

1st VDG Jack Sedtal 
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Texas Lions Camp 

District 2-S1  Workday 

April 5, 2014 

 

The Workday Committee Cooking Crew for Camp Workday 2014 is getting organized.  We will be preparing 
breakfast and lunch for all the workers at the Lions Camp Workday on April 5, 2014.  We usually have just fewer 
than 400 for breakfast and around 500 for lunch.   

 

We encourage all District 2-S1 Clubs to participate in the Workday.  Clubs and Lions can contribute to the funds 
for purchasing the food as well as assisting with cooking the day of.  We would suggest anything from $50 to $250 
per club or individual.  The sleeping facilities for the cooking team is separate from the other workers and is lim-
ited, and those making donations will be given first consideration on sleeping facilities.  We need your help in con-
tributing to the funds for purchasing the supplies to prepare the meals.  District 2-S1 has committed to cook for 
the April Workday for a seven year period beginning in 2013  and that expense is the responsibility of the Lions of 
District 2-S1.    

 

It will take about $2,000 to do this.  If you want to contribute funds, please send them payable to BBLC- Workday 
Fund to Beaumont Breakfast Lions Club, %Lion Billie Blackburn, 7195 Hurley Drive, Beaumont, Texas 77708 or 
contact Billie at blackburnw@att.net. 

 

We would appreciate you and your clubõs consideration of this project. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:blackburnw@att.net
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Mid Winter Conference Jan. 25th in Livingston 
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